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8th February 2022 

 
 
 
Dear Parents,  
 
Kestrel Class have a 9 a-side football match against Goldington Green Academy taking place at Harrold 
Primary on Tuesday 8th March at 4pm. Parents are welcome to come and support their children.  The match 
should be finished by 5pm. 
 
All players will need to wear their PE kit, football boots/astro trainers and shin pads. 
 
Please confirm you are happy for your child to parƟcipate. 
 

Kind regards 
 
 
Mr J McDonagh 
Football Coach 
Harrold Primary Academy 
 
_______________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Kestrel Class 
Football Match 

 
Pupil’s name: __________________________________________     
 
I / we give permission for the above-named child to take part in the Kestrel Class football match on  
Tuesday 8th March.   
 
Signed: ______________________________________________   Parent 
 


